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From:

Sent: 01 May 2018 15:29

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

We are writing to support the application to re-connect the railway between Bodiam & Roberstbridge for
the following reasons.

1. The will be an economic benefit for the local area.
2. Local tourist attractions will benefit from rail access from both Hastings and London
3. No public money will be needed as the project is being privately financed.

4. Rother Valley Railway have already reconstructed track at the Bodiam end and also at the Robertsbridge
end and have created a station adjacent to Ntework Rail main line.

5. A protected wild life corridor will be created where the embankment was removed.

From Valerie & David Noakes
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